





14.2,1979.

My dear Father Claude,

Just a few lines to tell you how much we enjoyed
your School's Parents Day elebrations.

The programme was very well composed and executed
by the children and students under your expert guidance
and we wish to congratulate you on this splendid performance.
Please convey our sincere thanks and appreciation to all
the participants and accept our very warm felicitations.
We wish you and your school to expand and grow for the
benefit of the community and carry high the torch of
progress and communal harmony.

With our warm regards and thanks for having given
us a happy evening -

Yours sincerely,
Sd/ -
(SVETOSLAV ROERICH)




